
Arab American of Central Ohio  
 

Draft Letter 

 

Dear Member 
 

We are happy to inform you that a website is in process of formulation for the Arab 

Americans of Central Ohio.  The purpose is two fold: 

1- Serve the membership, the new immigrants from Arab countries. 

2- Provide information for the community at large about AACO potential. 
 

The Board decided to invite members and those who are interested to participate in 

building the website.  Please fill out the form below to indicate how the Website can best 

serve you and the community, 
 

Dear Ms. Samia Al-Zier 
Director / President 
AACO  
 

I would like to participate in the Website as follows: 
 

Have my name, address, telephone, fax and Email   mentioned as follows: 

Address:                                                                                                   . 

 

Tel: _______________ Fax ______________.  

 

Email:                                                                                                       .     
 

Have my Business card posted (Please attach a copy) 
 

Allocate space for the attached advertisement (please inquire about the cost for a 

page, half, quarter or eighth of a page) 
 

Write an article of interest to the community of social, educational and cultural  

 

Help in the activities of AACO – please specify ________________________ 

           _______________________________________________________________ 
 

Please add any comments that will contribute to the Website: content, security, format 

etc… 

      __________________________________________________________________ 
 

     __________________________________________________________________ 
 

Thank you for your submission: 
 
 

Samia Al-Zier 
Director / President of AACO 


